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STATE OF WASHINGTON 
OFFICE OF SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION 

 
Informal Solicitation No. 2020-20  

Addendum 01 
 

Note to potential respondents: 
 
This Addendum is intended to revise, clarify and become part of Informal Solicitation No. 2020-
20, issued October 8, 2019.  
 
All amendments, addendums, and notifications will be posted on the OSPI website (if this was 
an open procurement) and released via the Washington Electronic Business Solution (WEBS) 
website.  
 
QUESTION: Is there any additional information I should be aware of other than the solicitation? 
ANSWER: All of the information you will need to apply can be found in the solitiation. If there 
are future amendments to the solicitation, they will be posted on WEBS and on our website. 
 
QUESTION: Can companies from Outside USA can apply for this solicitation? 
ANSWER: As long as you are able to do the work from outside the U.S., you are welcome to 
apply. 
 
QUESTION: Do we need to come over there for meetings? 
ANSWER: Yes 
 
QUESTION: Can we perform the tasks (related to RFP) outside USA? 
ANSWER: No. 
 
QUESTION: Can we submit the proposals via email? 
ANSWER: Yes. 
 

http://www.k12.wa.us/RFP/default.aspx
https://fortress.wa.gov/ga/webscust/

